
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                            
Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                              
  
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 15 – 21st December, 2018 

 

What a very busy final week with visits to The Birmingham Rep to see ‘The Wizard of Oz’, Ash End Farm to see Father Christmas and an Ofsted 

visit as well! 

As always our children were so well behaved and enjoyed their trips – a lovely way to celebrate the build up to Christmas. 

 

Ofsted Visit 

Mrs Harwood, our Ofsted Inspector, spent Wednesday with us – thank you to all who managed to speak with her or completed the online 

questionnaire. 

Mrs Harwood was very complimentary about our children and enjoyed seeing our school in action. 

A final report is due to be completed and sent to school in January 2019.  As soon as we receive it we will send you a copy. 

 

School Mass 

Our final school mass took place today and prepared us well for the approaching celebration of the birth of Jesus. 

Please do remember that you are always welcome to celebrate mass with us every Friday at 9.05 am. 

 

Values and Virtues 

This half term, we have been trying to be more ‘Faith-filled and Hopeful’.   Congratulations to Deron (RCT) who is the winner of the ‘Faith-filled 

and Hopeful’ certificate this week.  We have awarded certificates each week to children who have shown that they have had faith in their own 

actions, and those of God, to bring about positive change for others.  Next term, we will be trying to be more ‘Eloquent and Truthful’. 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Green Badges: Asaad, Lottie, Isaaih, Mariam, Malayka, Oliver W, Dante, Leo-Riley, Dylan, Avyanna, Ailijah, Nathaniel, Shianne, Sofia, Chloe 

Pink Badges: Zayd, Charmaine, Kacey C-D, Javeria, Remi, Barney, Jehovani, Paris, Maria I 

Purple Badges: Amari, Habul, Adiyy, Kayla, Zane, Leo-S, Beniamin 

Red Badges: Mohib, David O 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 

Nursery Whole class 

Reception CT Whole class 

Reception SS Yusef 

Year 1LP Whole class 

Year 1R Whole class 

Year 2M Whole class 

Year 2R Whole class 

Year 3B Hollie, Whole class 

Year 3M Miley 

Year 4B Antwaine 

Year 4G Whole class 

Year 5H Whole class 

Year 5M Brooke 

Year 6G Ellie-Mae, Tyree 

Year 6T Ruby, Asiya 

MUSIC AWARD KS1  

SPORTS AWARD Malayka (2M) 

WISE OWL AWARD Ellie-May (3M) 

Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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Period – 10th – 14th December, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Holidays 

We break up today for the Christmas holidays – a chance to celebrate Christmas and then ‘rest up’. 

School re-opens for children on Tuesday 8th January 2019 at 8.55 am. 

 

Christmas Mass Times 

Mass at St Wilfrid’s Church will be on Monday 24th December at 4.30 pm  and Tuesday 25th December at 9 am. 

 

Thank you from all the staff for the cards and presents we have received – you are very kind. 

We wish you a happy and holy Christmas and we will see you in 2019! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 98.6% 

Reception SS 92.6% 

Year 1LP 96.5% 

Year 1R 94.4% 

Year 2M 95% 

Year 2R 95.3% 

Year 3B 100% 

Year 3M 95.2% 

Year 4B 96.6% 

Year 4G 98.5% 

Year 5H 93.8% 

Year 5M 94.3% 

Year 6G 95.3% 

Year 6T 97.6% 
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